
https://www.youtube.com/c/GlengormleyPresbyterianChurch 

 

Sunday 19th March 2023 

10:30am Mr Gary O’Rourke - live streamed 
6:30pm Alpha or Prayer 

Sunday 26th March 2023 

10:30am Rev Reuben McCormick - live streamed 
6:30pm Alpha or Prayer   

UN-AUTHORISED PARKING. SEE SUE FOR ACCESS 
DETAILS. You are encouraged to use the lower part of 
the car park only.  During the daytime, strictly no 
parking permitted past the church steps. Contractor 
working on site. Please do not leave the main gate 
open during your meeting and lock it again as you 
leave.  It is important that we do all we can to keep the 
site safe during the work.  

ALPHA: Continuing tonight at 6:30pm in Mosaic.  Invite 
a friend to come along. 

MIDWEEK MEETING: Wednesday 22nd March at 
7:30pm in the Burney Room. All welcome. 

PW (Presbyterian Women) next meet on Monday 20th 
March 2023 at 2pm in Mosaic. All Ladies Welcome.  
Come together for Easter Meditations. 

CAR PARKING: For the duration of the work in the 
halls, there will be reduced parking spaces in the 

Sunday 2nd April, 10:30am - Tearfund service 
Friday 7th April, 7:30pm - Good Friday Communion Service 
Sunday 9th April, 6:15am - Easter Dawn Service, Zoo Car Park 

CONGREGATIONAL COMMITTEE meeting, Tuesday 
21st March at 8pm. 

LEADERS PLEASE NOTE: THE MAIN GATE WILL BE KEPT 
LOCKED  DURING THE ON-GOING WORK TO PREVENT 

19th March 2023 
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 Worship Services 

Organisation Notices 

Church Notices  

Leadership Notices 

Dates for Your Diary 

Discipleship Notices 

If you are visiting here this morning:  

• We hope that you feel welcome. Please stay after the 

service for a cup of tea or coffee and introduce 

yourself. 

• Primary school aged children can join our GLOW Club; 

watch for children leaving during the service.  

• If your child is staying during the sermon there are 

some toys available in the entrance area under the 

stairs. Please feel free to get them before or during the 

service. 

• If your child needs a break during the service feel free 

to leave and go to the entrance area, you will still be 

able to hear  the service. 



believers in certain areas are at particular risk, such as 
Christians living in the south, where there is a strong al-
Qaeda presence. Converts from Islam to Christianity 
have also indicated that there is more pressure in the 
Shiite Muslim-controlled areas in the west than in 
areas under control of the Sunni government.  
Father God, bring stability to this country that has 
suffered so much conflict. Protect those believers who 
trust You in secret. Draw close to them and remind 
them of Your love. Provide for people living in poverty 
and give them a sufficient share of the emergency aid. 
Bring reconciliation to the factions in conflict and 
restore peace to this land. Strengthen the secret 
church. Amen.  

E3 North Belfast and Newtownabbey are delivering 
training for volunteers involved with school assemblies 
on Thursday 23rd March. If you would like to attend 
contact Ruth - ruth@suni.co.uk  

During Lent, please join in praying for all of the 
schools in the E3 North Belfast and Newtownabbey 
District.  
‘Don’t worry about anything, but in all your prayers ask 
God for what you need, always asking him with a 
thankful heart.’ Philippians 4 v 6 
Pray for post primary pupils who will be sitting formal 
examinations in May and June. 

church car park on Sunday mornings. If you are able to 
use another car park on Sunday mornings this would 
help us greatly. There will also be no access via the gate 
and steps at Cartmills on Sundays. Access will be by the 
main carpark entrance only.  Thank you for your 
flexible generosity as we carry out this essential work in 
the halls. 

GPC PRAYER: Join us on Sunday mornings between 
10:00 and 10:20am (in the office) and Sunday evenings 
between 6:30 and 7:30pm (in the Burney Room) to 
pray. Whether you can come along for the whole time 
or drop in and pray for part of the time, you will be 
very welcome as we seek God ‘for such a time as this’. 

Worship: As we worship ask God to help us to do so 
with hearts open to his Word and ready to explore 
what it means for our lives. 

Kinghan Church: Give thanks for sign language and 
those who facilitate sign language classes within the 
Kinghan Church. Give thanks for Kinghan and the 
blessing it is to the deaf community. Pray for Judith 
Currie and Claire Nicholson in their roles; remember all 
the activities that take place in the Church throughout 
the week. 

Open Doors World Watch ranking: 3 Yemen 
Life is dangerous for all Christians in Yemen. But some 

Keep in touch with us by visiting our website: 

www.glengormley.org 

Or our Facebook page 

Glengormley Presbyterian Church 

We also have a WhatsApp group for church members 

to keep in touch with each other. Email 

office@glengormley.org for details 

ANNOUNCEMENT SHEETS:  Any announcements need to be with 
the office by 12 noon on Thursdays  Email office@glengormley.org 

YOUR CONTACT DETAILS: If these should change, please notify the 
office so that we can keep our records up to date. 

MINISTER:  Rev Reuben McCormick Tel: 07548605525   
Email: reuben@glengormley.org  

 

PASTORAL ASSISTANT: Rev George Moore  
Tel: 07962162114  

 

CHURCH VISITOR:  Mr Jim Lyttle Tel: 028 9086 4158 

Prayer  

Monday  King’s Park Primary School 
Ligoniel Primary School 

Tuesday Loughshore Educational Resource Centre 
Lowwood Primary School 

Wednesday Mallusk Integrated Primary School 
Malvern Primary School 

Thursday Mercy College 
Mercy Primary School 

Friday Mossgrove Primary School 
Mossley Primary School 
Newtownabbey Independent Christian 
School 


